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Working With Lord Taylor.

The WLF would like to wish all its supporters
a very merry Christmas!

Liz with the Rt. Hon. William Hague MP.
Liz attended the launch of Conservative Friends of
America. The president of the group is opposition
leader David Cameron. Also in attendance was
Ambassador Tuttle from the U.S. Embassy. He gave
a fascinating talk on the anticipated changes that
President Elect Obama will bring to America.
Fausto was in good
company when he
met with Tim and
Boris Johnson, Mayor
of London. They
were launching the
Bright Ideas scheme
which helps give
entrepreneurs
' financial aid.
Fausto with Tim Campbell
(winner of BBC's programme
The Apprentice)

In the Spotlight!

We like to keep in touch with past interns, to see
what they have been doing since leaving WLF. This
month, we are featuring Anna McDermott.

Anna returned to the UK over
the summer to continue with
her studies.

“She is now completing her BA
final year at Pepperdine
University in political science.
Anna hopes to do a Masters at
LSE next year.

Meeting the Prime Minister.

Liz and Fausto were thrilled to meet the Prime
Minister Gordon Brown not once but twice this
month!

The Prime Minister was a driving force behind the
Taking Liberties exhibition at the British Library.
This chartered the development of British Human
Rights.
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